
 

 

St. Kitts & Nevis Inland Revenue Department 

PRESS RELEASE FOR E-VEHICLE REGISTRATION AND LICENCING  

 

BASSETERRE, ST. KITTS, 12TH JULY, 2019 – The Inland Revenue Department is pleased to 

announce the extension of its online services, with the addition of E-vehicle licencing and E-vehicle 

registration.  

Senior Tax Inspector, Oleah Prentice, addressed the decision of the expansion of the online services, with 

the addition of E-vehicle licencing and E-vehicle registration. She said, “The extension of the e-Motor Vehicle 

Registration and Licensing of the Department’s E-Service initiative is not only convenient but it also saves 

time as motor vehicle owners can complete the process from home, office or on the go via their laptops, 

computers and mobile devices." 

Both services allow taxpayers to licence and register their vehicles without standing in line at the office. The 

Inland Revenue Department has also taken every precaution to ensure the security of your information, as 

such all e-files are encrypted to prevent access to data as it moves from your device to the Inland Revenue 

Department’s data base.  

Taxpayers who have not yet registered for E-services are encouraged to do so either via our website, 

www.sknird.com or visit the Inland Revenue Department. 

Through innovative methods the Government of St Christopher and Nevis is focused on making it easier for 

the citizens of the Federation to do business. 

 For additional information regarding e-services please contact our Taxpayer Services Unit at (869) 465-8485 

Ext.3400/3406/3408 or visit our new office (Former John Gumbs Building) on the Bay Road. 

 

The Inland Revenue Department is charged with administering the tax laws of the Federation of St. Kitts & Nevis. It aims to do so 

in an efficient and equitable manner, to promote voluntary compliance and maximize revenue for the development of the Federation 

in a manner that warrants the highest degree of public confidence. The Inland Revenue Department is the primary revenue 

collection agency for the Government of St. Kitts and Nevis within the Ministry of Finance, located at Bay Road, Basseterre, St. 

Kitts and Charlestown, Nevis,  
 

http://www.sknird.com/

